Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB

T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913 MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

CWA/KRE/GHA

10 September 2018

Dear Parent and Carers of our new Year 7 students

Re: The Start to Year 7 and First Day Photographs

First of all, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that our new Year 7 students have made a fantastic start to the next chapter of their education at Plume Academy. From their very first morning they have looked incredibly smart, focused, shown great respect and have been an absolute credit to their respective families but even more so, themselves! Therefore, as an individual year group, they have set an exceptionally high standard to now aspire to maintain over the course of the next five, and in some cases, seven years.

Secondly, I know many of you will have taken some first day pictures of your child and perhaps their siblings or friends. Therefore, with your permission of course, my colleagues and I would like to compile a collage of pictures to share with other members of the Plume family and local community via internal displays and social media. With this in mind, if you wish to share any pictures you have relating to last Wednesday morning, please email them through to my PA, Mrs Karen Redmond, via: K.Redmond@plume.essex.sch.uk

Many thanks in advance of your contribution as well as for your tremendous support in ensuring this potentially outstanding year group has made the best possible start to their time in secondary education.

Yours sincerely

Mr C A Wakefield

Principal

Please see the academy website http://www.plume.essex.sch.uk/gdpr.html for further details of our privacy & photograph policies





















